Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING – The Department of Health announces the meeting of the Variance Review and Advisory Committee for Onsite Sewage Treatment and disposal Systems, scheduled for December 6, 2006 in Tallahassee, has been rescheduled. 

The Department of Health announces the following public meeting to examine variance applications received by November 15, 2006, and to provide input regarding any rule issues requested by the Technical Review and Advisory Panel., to which all persons are invited. 
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, December 7, 2006, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: Department of Environmental Protection, Carr Building, Conference Room 170, 3800 Commonwealth Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To examine applications for variance from the requirements of Chapter 64E-6, Florida Administrative Code, entitled “Standards for Onsite Sewage Treatment and Disposal Systems” pursuant to Section 381.0065(3)(d), F.S., and to provide input on any rule issues requested by the Technical Review and Advisory Panel pursuant to Section 381.0068(2), F.S.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: ten days prior to each meeting date by writing: Gerald R. Briggs, Chief, Bureau of Onsite Sewage Programs, Department of Health, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #A08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1713.
Any person requiring a special accommodation at one of these meetings because of disability or physical impairment should contact Shirley Kugler, (850)245-4070, at least two weeks prior to the meeting.

